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Notice of Construction Activities 

 
DATE:  July 31, 2025 

 

TO:  Public 

 

FROM:  Lowell Town Council 

 

SUBJECT: Street Resurfacing 

 

The Lowell Town Council recently awarded a street resurfacing contract to Town and Country Construction of 

Demotte in the amount of $948,545.17.  Fifty percent of the cost of this project is being offset by a Community 

Crossings Matching Grant awarded to the town by INDOT. 

 

The following streets are included in the project: 

 

• Crestwood from Joe Martin to Burr 

• Blackwood from Crestwood to Driftwood 

• Eastwood from Crestwood to Northwood 

• Woodbridge from Harrison to 177th 

• Tiffany Court 

• Susan from 177th to Sarah 

• Sarah from Susan to Brookwood 

 

Work on this project will include the removal and replacement of roadway pavement, replacement of ADA sidewalk 

ramps, stormwater structure repair and removal and replacement of selected curbs and sidewalks.  Areas of curb and 

sidewalk replacement will be selected by the project engineer and will only include sidewalks that are non-ADA 

compliant and curbs that no longer function to direct stormwater to the drainage systems.  Sidewalks will also be 

installed in some areas that don’t currently have a sidewalk. 

 

Work on this project is anticipated to begin August 6, 2025.  Local traffic will be accommodated but should expect 

periods of temporary closures to allow for construction of driveways and the removal and replacement of roadway 

pavement and drainage structures.  Work is anticipated to be completed in early fall of this year.  Residents should 

refrain from parking in the street during construction.  Access to driveways will be restored at the end of each day 

unless excavation or the placement of infrastructure prohibits it.  Residents are encouraged to share parking with 

neighbors or park on other streets if work temporarily prohibits parking in their driveways. 

 

Residents should feel free to speak with our contractor’s workers to get progress updates and schedules.  Residents 

can also contact the Lowell Town Manager via email at chedrix@lowell.net or by telephone at 219.696.7794 with 

questions or comments.  Lowell will provide additional information as work progresses.   

 

Be sure to check the Lowell website at www.lowell.net and our Facebook page for more information.  Residents can 

also sign up to receive “Alerts” and additional information about these and other projects on the homepage of our 

website. 
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